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SB 210, making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method is 

exclusionary and unnecessary.  Oregon is a proven leader in the universal vote-by-

mail system, which has significantly increased voter participation and streamlined the 

electoral process in this state.  DO NOT let Republicans with a pro-Trump agenda 

run rough-shod over our successful and inclusive vote-by-mail system.  


